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       December 16, 2009 
               

MEMORANDUM FOR: Write Your Own Company Principal Coordinators and the 

                                                 National Flood Insurance Program Servicing Agent 

 

 

FROM:   Edward L. Connor 

                                                Acting Federal Insurance Administrator 

 

SUBJECT:   NFIP Reauthorization Beyond December 18, 2009 

 

Congress is considering language to extend the NFIP. We will inform you when it is signed into law.   

 

Bulletin W-09068, issued October 27, 2009, and titled “Recommendations/Guidance for Possible 

NFIP Authority Lapse and Hiatus” may be useful to you in the interim. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 ARCHIVED APRIL 2018


